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Valencia Industrial Association Meeting with Kathryn Barger 

Valencia Country Club 

 

This was a networking event with attendees and a question and answer session lead by Ed Masterson 

“masterfully” conducting an interview with Supervisor Barger. The questions were of a more personal 

nature (where did she grow up, why did she go into politics, etc) with less emphasis on political 

positions, but it was an opportunity to gain insight into what is important to her and why. She did 

discuss the homeless crisis, foster children, jails.  When asked about water in California, she basically 

stated that we are in a new era of water reductions. We must continue to conserve and foster a habit of 

conservation. We had a good winter, but droughts will come again. 

 

During the introductions, Lark Ranch thanked the Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency for its help with 

getting a water pipeline to them. Dante Acosta also attended on behalf of the Agency. 
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